
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Kansas City Regional Office 
601 E. 12th Street, Room 355 
Kansas City, Missouri 64106 
MIDWEST DIVISION OF SURVEY AND CERTIFICATION 
       

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the agreement between the Secretary of Health and Human 
Services and Comprehensive Family Health Care, LLC, 142 South Winchester, P.O. Box 
650, Benton, Missouri 63736 as a rural health clinic supplier in the Health Insurance for 
the Aged and Disabled Program (Medicare) is to be terminated at the close of November 
3, 2017. 
 
Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services has determined that Comprehensive Family 
Health Care, LLC, located in Benton, Missouri is not in substantial compliance with 
Medicare regulations for rural health clinics. 
 
The Medicare Program will not make payment for rural health clinics services after 
November 3, 2017.  
 

 
CAPT Victoria Vachon, Branch Manager 

      Non Long-Term Care Branch 
      Kansas City Regional Office  
                                                             




